
Minutes for Leadership Team June 8, 2021 
Ted Schmidt came to update on property.  We were asked to come up with names for Ted and 
Randy to ask to do projects.  What about passing a clipboard with a list of items to work on? 
 
Devotion: Bryan French and the Cowboy 
 
Minutes from May:  Jan moved acceptance, Randy 2nd, approved as submitted.  
 
3. Update from Pulse – Aaron Bower came to talk to Eric, Kathy G and Pr RA last Thursday.  
We have not yet received contract possibilities from him.  We were hoping to approved tonight.  
Eric will follow up as he expected to get something last Friday.  
We could tell the installation guys to come to the East wall in FR and then we can run cable 
through the building rather than trenching it all the way in. 
 
4. Goals for next three months discussion: 
Chat about a possible canvas for the outdoor chapel to shad the really sunny part of the space.  
Randy will continue to research.  
Possible all church celebration.  Make an event: fall or sooner.  Larger event or smaller.   
June 27th – welcome back with donuts and coffee.  The “third sacrament!”   
Then do a larger celebration on August 15th: maybe one worship service.  
Advertise the HNS food house is here for your donations! – Re-advertise 
Dinners for 8?    
Lunch bunch on Sundays after church?   
Groups to talk about their Covid-experience 
Sign-up for dinners for 8 
 
These are the three we decided upon: 

1. HNS little house 
2. All church gathering: June 27 
3. Small group program for Dinners/Desserts for 8 

 
5. Outside groups: Eric makes a motion:  KOG is back open and running in normal capacity that 
previous fees remain the same and outside groups can continue in normal capacity.   
Bryan seconded and passed.  Conversation about fee structure will continue next month.  Eric 
will send out the Facilities Use document and Policy again.  You can also find them in the 
dropbox.  Opinions differed between what to charge groups.  
 
6. Treasurer’s report: Contributions were down this month.   
Bryan and Ron paid insurance for the whole year.  
Eric made a suggestion to move money so we have enough in the bank for payroll. Ron will talk 
to Kathy and see if she suggests to do so.  
Ron will track 
We thought Mark tried to keep $50,000 in the local account.   
Eric moved to approve the report and Randy seconded.  Motion approved.  
 



7. Pastors reports: Jan DesJardin and Lynn Hamilton volunteered to do non-laptop duties with 
the counters.  People are excited that Pr Courtney Steitz is returning to Loveland and Zion.  
Deb talked about VBS and Wednesday Night Live – which is open to anyone.  Come to the 
blessing of Glory Garden.  
 
8. Gift for Kathy PR will be purchased and delivered by Dr. Jane.  
 
9. Meeting closed by Eric.  
 
Next meeting is July 13th.  
 
 


